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Tel: 045 851714; 087 6838868

Dear Si;j/Mddam, ‘

I am writing to you to ask if a full investigation could be carried out by the
O.E.E. at the CRH Roadstone site in Blessington.

3 illegal dumps have been found at this site and accerding to Wicklow
county council there are no more illegal dumps ooﬁhls site.
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However it is widely rumoured that morg??l@&ﬁlps exist and that a full

mvestlgatmn has not been carried out@fgﬂns site.
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I am askmg is the O.E.E satlsﬁg@?g&at this site has been fully investigated
and if not does it plan to carrfq;ﬁ any investigation of its own.

I enclose a copy of a lett gi?{\ ceived by the Blessington and District forum
for your perusal. This letter is also adding to the fear that this site has not
been properly investigated and that the proposed remediation is flawed.

Yours Sincerely

/W/ Environmental Protection
Agency (Do

oe Mc Cormac P.C. IP{ ¥ icencing
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